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 REVIEW OF THE CONSTITUTION 

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services  

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide. 

Purpose 

1. To consider updates to the Constitution to reflect changing legislative and Council 
requirements. 

Background 

2. The report to Cabinet on 26th January, 2006 is appended.   

RECOMMENDATION 

 THAT the Committee considers the recommendations set out in the 
Cabinet report.  

  

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 

 

 


